
Stowupland Ladybirds 
 
 
Following the demise of Stowupland WI over the 2020/21 lockdown, a new group was formed by the 

old WI committee, with the hope of having some enjoyable monthly meetings with the friends we 

had made over previous years. We began in august 2021, inviting all old WI members to an 

afternoon tea party, when we let them know our idea for the future. This was very well received and 

in September we had our first proper meeting. We chose to meet in the Chapel, as it has a smaller, 

cosier room. We have so far had some interesting evenings with guest speakers, a musical treat at 

Xmas, games evening and a lovely night out at the theatre in Ipswich.  

At the moment we are keeping numbers small, but hope to be able to invite more to join us in the 

future, as we have lots of plans for the coming year. 

 


